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Statement by Bangladesh in the Review of Cuba under 4th Cycle of UPR
15 November 2023, 09:00 – 12:30 hrs

Thank you, Madam Vice- President,

Bangladesh warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Cuba and thanks for the presentation of national report. 
 
We appreciate adoption of the new constitution of  Cuba. We commend Cuba for their continued cooperation with the UN Human Rights mechanisms. 

In spirit of cooperation, Bangladesh offers the following recommendations to Cuba:

1. Intensify efforts to build awareness among workers about labor and social security rights;
2. Take further measures to address all forms of violence against women, and guarantee protection for victims;
3. Continue to strengthen efforts to ensure equal access to quality education for all via the National Education System
We wish Cuba success in its review.

I thank you. 
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